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HAPPY
NEW YEAR

Let's Celebrate!



"IT'S A JOY TO PROVIDE A
SERVICE FOR OTHERS

BASED ON MY AREA OF
EXPERTISE. I CAN MAKE

THINGS EASIER FOR THEM
AND GET TO KNOW THEM

THROUGH THEIR
COLLECTING AND GOALS."

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT:
KIMBERLY HONG, SENIOR APPRAISER & ADVISOR
THE FINE ART GROUP

About Kim & Her Work:
I currently work as a Senior Appraiser and Advisor for The Fine Art Group. I enjoy my work because every day is different and I’m
always learning something new. My work is varied---every client has different needs for their collection. It’s a joy to provide a service
for others based on my area of expertise. I can make things easier for them and get to know them through their collecting and goals. 

Kim's Appraisal & Art Expertise:
I have extensive experience handling the tangible personal property parts of an estate. I can help provide insights for estate planning in
regard to collections of fine art, collectibles, jewelry, and other physical objects. I have experience providing USPAP-compliant appraisals
for estate purposes. I advise clients on buying and selling art and other items in their collections. All client goals are different, and I provide
tailored services to meet their goals whether they are aesthetic, financial, experiential, or philanthropic.

Kim's Hope for WEPC Involvement:
I’m very much looking forward to getting involved with WEPC. I’m passionate about my work and am hoping to meet other professional
women who are also engaged in related services. I am very aware that I only know what I know and that my work is only a very small part
of estate planning. My hope is to strengthen my knowledge on other aspects of estate planning and gain a network of experienced
professionals for my clients. Since I’m also new to the city, I’m looking to make some friends. I’m particularly attracted to the group because
it is focused on women. I have always found the best groups in my life have been women supporting women. 

More about Kim and who she is outside of work:
I’m originally from St. Louis, Missouri. I moved to Denver from Portland, Oregon in February of this year. I found out I was pregnant during
the relocation and gave birth to my first child—Sadie on October 12th. I moved here with my husband, Josh and our dog, Gus. I enjoy
reading, painting, running, hiking, cooking, and thrifting. 
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YOUR 2022-23 LEADERSHIP TEAM

WEPC IS A PROUD AFFILIATE OF NAEPC
RECOGNIZED AS A 5-STAR COUNCIL 

 

NAEPC membership resources and education available:  (Copy and Paste to access)
https://www.naepc.org/membership/benefits

https://www.naepc.org/membership/benefits/category/5

The following article reminds and encourages us that we can support each other and
make the client experience that much richer:

Transformational Charitable Gifts Through Collaboration  
https://www.naepcjournal.org/wp-content/uploads/issue40.pdf

Get Your AEP® designation with WEPC sponsorship 
(education and history in planning requirements apply)

Contact our liaison Jenne Trembley for details 

Member Benefits & Resources

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.naepc.org%2Fmembership%2Fbenefits&data=04%7C01%7CKelly%40coloradowealthgroup.com%7C1b5ade9cecb94b3f44a808da190c0b98%7Cce89075657774e48a5f7c0f1b3038be6%7C0%7C0%7C637849836942644124%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Ro0HwCOnUE9nVNpNsH8EAtldtrWI1uhziY0Zp4D%2B1VU%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.naepc.org%2Fmembership%2Fbenefits%2Fcategory%2F5&data=04%7C01%7CKelly%40coloradowealthgroup.com%7C1b5ade9cecb94b3f44a808da190c0b98%7Cce89075657774e48a5f7c0f1b3038be6%7C0%7C0%7C637849836942644124%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=RiDFt5OVJyS5%2BWbxCBYi1NfFxuEMMmIgEUd4kH6XEbk%3D&reserved=0
https://www.naepcjournal.org/wp-content/uploads/issue40c.pdf


Lorni Sharrow is now working out of Moye White's Basalt, CO office and is
living in Glenwood Springs, CO. She is serving clients in Denver, along the I-
70 corridor, and the Roaring Fork valley. Moye White has a great team with
Jeidi Gassman, Chris Scolari, Chris Levkulich, and Yasaman Husseini in
Denver, and Scott Grenier also in the Basalt office.

Mary Flanigen Smith is retiring soon after 47 years in the accounting and tax
industry! She has merged her firm with Martillaro Raub and Assoc. ("MRA")
and will work them for the next few years as she transitions to the golf
course and travelling with her husband, Mike. MRA is a full-service
accounting firm that offers Tax Services, Audits and Compilations, and
Management Advisory Services. 

Daphne Jean and Lisa Theard of Oasis Senior Advisors would like to
announce their retirement, stating:

Kevne Sharpe sang with The Colorado Choir for the holidays. To purchase
tickets for future performances, visit: thecoloradochoir.org

Shannon Tracy was promoted to a Senior Manager on Plante Moran's
Wealth Management Tax team this past July.

WEPC & Member News
 

 "It is with much gratitude and great excitement that we are announcing our
retirement. We have loved our time spent helping families find the right senior living

community for their loved ones and will greatly miss it. We've also enjoyed the time we
spent as WEPC members, and our memberships will continue into next year. Thank

you for the trust you've put in us to help your clients navigate the senior living world. It
has been our privilege to support you and your clients.

 
We are thrilled to introduce Nastassia Janes, the new owner of Oasis Senior Advisors

Denver Metro. We have spoken to Nastassia about what a great organization WEPC is
for supporting professional women and providing resources, education, and

networking. She plans to become a WEPC member, and we know she will be warmly
welcomed and will have a great experience. Nastassia will be continuing the wonderful

work of helping seniors and families find the right place. Please reach out to her
NJanes@youroasisadvisor.com."

 



WEPC In The Community 

Walk to End Alzheimers 2022



COLUMBINE COUNTRY CLUB &COLUMBINE COUNTRY CLUB &
FLOWER ARRANGING!FLOWER ARRANGING!  

SUMMER SOCIAL 2022!



WOMEN'S ESTATE PLANNING COUNCIL HAS BEEN HONORED AS A 5-
STAR COUNCIL BY THE NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF ESTATE

PLANNERS & COUNCILS (NAEPC)



Special Thanks to all of our Sponsors!

SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS BY REACHING OUT:
WIPFLI - Angelia McGill, CPA                                     angelia.mcgill@wipfli.com
Bank of America Private Bank                                              Holly M. VandeHoef 
Reverse Mortgage Colorado                                    Eileen Kennedy 720-272-8125 
McTeam Properties                                                          Lee McCue 303-859-0198   



This is a private group, viewable only by WEPC members.

It's a great forum to connect with other WEPC members outside of the

monthly meetings.  

We encourage you to start a discussion, ask a question, request referrals,

or post an article of interest to the members of WEPC.

Please use this site to share our collective knowledge and experience, and

help WEPC continue to grow.

ARE YOU LINKEDIN? 
JOIN THE WEPC LINKEDLN GROUP - WWW.LINKEDIN.COM

WEPC OFFICERS 
 

PRESIDENT
RAQWIN YOUNG, ESQ. 

THE LAW OFFICE OF RAQWIN YOUNG, LLC
RYOUNG@YOUNGLAWGOLDEN.COM

 
VICE PRESIDENT
KRISTIN DITTUS 

LIFE & LEGACY PLANNING, LTD. 
KRISTIN&DITTUSLAW.COM

 
 

SECRETARY
NATALIE GUARD 

G. GRIGG CPA, INC. 
NATALIEGUARD85@GMAIL.COM

 
 CPA - TREASURER 

ANGELIA MCGILL, CPA
WIPFLI,LLP 

ANGELIA.MCGILL@WIPFLI.COM 
 
 
 

 IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT
 

KIM RAEMDONCK
LEGACY PLANNING 7 PROBATE, LLC. 

KIM@LEGACYPLANNING&PROBATE.COM
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEPC COMMITTEES
 

PROGRAMS
JESSICA BECK - CO-CHAIR 

SUMMITVIEW ADVISORS 
JESSICA@SUMMITVIEWADVISORS.COM
ELIZABETH MECK - CO-CHAIR 

NORTHERN TRUST COMPANY 
ETM3@NTRS.COM 

 
HOSPITALITY 

COURTNEY BLINE - CO-CHAIR 
 
 

KEVNE SHARPE - CO-CHAIR 
MARINER WEALTH ADVISORS 

KEVNE.SHARPE@MARINERWEALTHADVISORS.COM
 

MEMBERSHIP
KAYLA NELSON, ESQ - CO-CHAIR

SIGLER LAW OFFICE, LLC
KAYLA@SIGLERLAWCO.COM

 
AMIE TOYAMA, CPA - CO-CHAIR

WATSON COON RYAN, LLC
ATOYAMA@WCRCPA.COM

 
 

PUBLIC RELATIONS
 

 KELLY ST. GEORGE, MBA - CO-CHAIR 
COLORADO WEALTH GROUP 

KELLY@COLORADOWEALTHGROUP.COM 
 

CAROLINE THOMPSON - CO-CHAIR 
ANBBANK 

CAROLINE.THOMPSON@ANBBANK.COM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Liaison - NAEPC
(National Association of Estate planners and councils)

Jennifer Trembley, CFP®, ChFC®, CAP®,
AEP®, CRPC®, APMA®, CDFA®, BFA™ - Chair

Ethos Financial Partners 
jennifer.k.trembley@ampf.com 

 


